MiMOMax Wireless Litd
175 Roydvale Rd
Christchurch 8053

New Zealand

Date 10 December 2014

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorisation Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

United States of America

To whom it may concern

FCC ID: XMK-MMXTRNABO003

" wireless

This letter is to advise the FCC that MIMOMAX Wireless Limited has recently
undertaken a change management. As such Paul Daigneault is no longer with
the company. I, Doug McConnell, have been authorised to act on behalf of
MiIMOMAX and will take over the role of FCC Grantee Holder.

Yours Faithfully

T

Doug McConnell
MiMOMax Wireless Ltd




